


Year 5 Topics



Autumn 1

Biographies and 
diary entry

Place Value and addition 
and subtraction.

Family - Judaism

Being me in my 
world

French Earth and 
Space

Art – Canvas acrylics



Please ensure that your child has a 
named, water bottle in school 
everyday. The school bottles (or 
just the lids) can be bought at the 
school office



Thank you for having all PE kits in 
school.
As the weather is getting colder (and 
wetter), please could children have a 
warm outdoor kit as well as the 
indoor kit as they will be going out 
even if raining.

Please could all kit be named. 



Communication

The classroom door will open at 8:50 
each morning, if you need to let us 
know anything or if you have any 
questions.
If you would like a longer chat, we can 
always arrange a time after school to 
talk. Please contact the office.

Please could you let us know in the 
morning, where possible, if your child is 
going home with someone different or 
walking by themselves.

The basket in the classroom is for money, 
notes, letters or any other communication. 
This is to save you from going to the office. 
Please either hand to us in the morning or 
the children can bring it in.



We will be sending the Bug 
Club usernames and 
passwords home.

We will be allocating the 
children books from their 
book band colour. This is to go 
along side the children’s 
colour books that they bring 
home. These are linked to the 
children’s current reading 
level.



Year Five



Spelling

We will be learning a range of spelling patterns within lessons. The words 
we send home will be the Common Exception Words.

Reading

Reading is always a focus. It is important that the children are still listened 
to and read to. 

Times Tables

It is still really important to keep practising the times tables. They will help 
with many other aspects over the year.



We have lots of exciting things 
planned for the children over this year.

Science Dome

Stubbington

New Forest Visit

Old Southampton 

Visit

Swimming

Visitors

Trojan Horse!



If you have any problems or 
concerns, however small, 
please come and talk to us, 
leave a note or make an 
appointment.

Have a look at our class page on the school website. We will try to update 
this with all the exciting things we do in class.

www.moorlandsprimary.com


